PTSA is sponsoring
JSR’s first Trunk or Treat!!!

OCTOBER 28,2021

Candy donations are now being accepted for our Trunk or Treat!
*All candy must be individually wrapped. No peanut products.
*Send candy with student, teachers will collect and submit to PTSA.

*Donations accepted through October 26, 2021.

The JSR PTSA will be providing students bags for trick or treating.
Thank you for your support!



